
FLORIOA POWER C LIGHTCOMPANY

March 5, 1979

PRN-LI-79-56

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE 335-78-45
ST. LUCIE UNIT 1

DATE OF OCCURRENCE: DECEMBER 4, 1978

DIGITAL DATA PROCESSING SYSTEM
UPDATE REPORT NO. 1

The attached Licensee Event Report is being submitted to update our initial
report of January 3, 1979.

Very truly yours,

. D. Schmidt
Vice President
Power Resources

MAS/cpc

Attachment

cc: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement (30)
Director, Office of Management Information and Program Control (3)
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
File 933.1SL

7g()Qg30 f52.
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